Angie Lake

From: mgrahamforester@aol.com

Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 3:52 PM

To: Angie Lake Subject: HB 4915

Hello, I am a consulting arborist and I am in favor of the Tree owners liability act. In my opinion, this bill will make property owners more interested in properly maintaining their trees and will enhance safety for their neighbors who often have to deal with the trees in poor condition. Thank you. Michael Graham, Board Certified Master Arborist MI 0075, Michigan Registered Forester #440.